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December 2, 2020 
 
Dear Twinsburg Schools Family: 
 
As you know, the Twinsburg City School District’s students will pivot to remote 
learning from home immediately following Winter Break, from Tuesday, January 5, 
2021 through Friday, January 15, 2021.  School will resume either on-campus or 
through our Twinsburg Virtual Academy on Tuesday, January 19, 2021. 
 
During the period of remote learning, your child can participate in our District’s 
2020-21 All Virtual COVID-19 Summer Seamless Option Meal Program.  This 
program provides our students with meal bags of breakfast and lunch food items, 
at no cost, thanks to the Federal CARES Act Funding Program. 
 
You can learn more about our Meal Program at:  

https://forms.gle/biX2uXYx6WU4nc5s9 

 
If you are interested in your child participating in this program, please complete 
the survey found at the aforementioned link.  You must register your child even if 
he/she already participates in the Meal Drop Program.  Registration ends on 
Friday, December 11th. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kathi Powers 
Superintendent 
 
 

https://forms.gle/biX2uXYx6WU4nc5s9

